
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Monday, June 5, 2023 9:00 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/5/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03503-2023 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: To Clerk office - FW: FPL Charges 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

From: J.P. <jphcommercial@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 5:16 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; JP Hedley <jphcommercial@yahoo.com>; 
governorron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: FPL Charges 

Dear PSC, 
I am at a loss as to how my FPL bill continues to increase on lower year over year usage. 

For example, May Usage 2022 541 Kw 
May 2023 Usage 530 Kw. 

Yet, my bill increased a whopping 13.6%. 
The bill claimed that the PSC approved a new fuel reduction effective May 1st, 2023. Really. 
Stop with BS and show the percentage INCREASE in our bills year over year. 

Bills are up by a massive amount year over year and fuel prices are DECLINING. 

Start looking out for the consumer. You're killing us. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Healey 
801 NW 126th Ave 
Coral Springs, FL 33071 
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